Booster Club February 22nd 2016

Attending
Michelle Nelson
Juli and Curtis Wilhite
Tammy Brown
Julie McCright
Larry and Misty Gawith
Erik Sorum
Bret Howard AD, HS Principal

Meeting was called to order at 6:32. 
Minutes from last meeting
Michelle read the minutes from the last meeting. We had some follow up questions regarding some of the proposed actions:

1. Booster had agreed to purchase paper goods for the ball teams. We believe this has been established; we do not know if we need to reimburse anyone for the cost of those paper items. Bret Howard is going to check with Stephanie Girty to see if we owe money. 
1. Booster had also agreed to purchase the plastic table coverings for sports banquets. Stephanie Girty was going to price shop for bulk covering. Bret is going to check with Steph to see if this has been taken care of or if we need to buy some for the upcoming banquet. Curtis Wilhite offered to stop and pick some up if we need some. 

Treasury 
Currently the Booster club has 4,735.14 in the account. 

We discussed the possibility of finding sponsors to place advertisements in our programs at volleyball/football and basketball games to generate some additional funds. While we do not want to hit the same sponsors as Julie with the play, we were wondering what kind of availability is out there. We may want to do this in the spring to ensure the sponsors are ready to go in the fall. 

Webpage
Michelle Morris would like her phone number removed from the web page. 

Winter Banquet
The sports fall banquet will be held March 9th. We decided to decorate like we did for the fall banquet. Tammy, Juli, and maybe Stephanie can decorate again after school for the banquet. This is also production week for the play. 

Concession Stand 
FMS track is on April 26th. We will need parents to help run the concession stand as a lot of staff are working the actual track meet. Tammy volunteered to help find some 6th grade parents who could be available to work. Anyone willing to work would need to contact Tammy or Bret Howard. A reminder to all families, there is no membership fee for the Booster Club, everyone is a member. 



Next Meeting

Juli Wilhite moved to schedule the next Booster meeting on March 30th at 6 pm. and Julie McCright  2nd the motion. It passed unanimously. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Please mark your calendars to attend the meeting. 

Tammy Brown made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Larry Gawith 2nd the motion - it passed unanimously. 
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